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Welcome to Chargers 1. We are so 
excited to have your child in our class and 
even more so to help your child to learn 
and grow. In this classroom our focus of 
learning will be to recognize shapes, 
colors, letters, numbers, through fun 
activities and games.
We believe it is important to incorporate 
STEAM throughout the classroom every 
single day. We will be exploring math by 
counting various things and doing fun 
math games. We will be doing art 
activities daily that pertain to our weekly 
theme. We will explore Arctic animals and 
learn how they stay warm while living in 
the ice and snow. We will also read the 
book "Polar Bear Polar Bear What do you 
see” and complete snow -themed art. As 
the weather warms up, we will go outside 
to the garden and explore the different 
seeds to plant, water, and watch them 
grow. We learn more about food and 

Important Reminders: 
Please remember to label ALL your child’s 

flowers, reading “I Can Grow a 
Flower¨. We will make a flower 
out of our shape of the month. We 
will also get to explore with fun 
sensory projects. In addition to all 
these great STEAM projects, we 
will be doing activities that relate 
to diversity, Spanish, sign 
language, and emotions. 

chargers1@rockinghorseacademy.com
Ms. Brandi • Ms. Carla • Ms. Kailey

belongings: clothes, pull-ups, 
wipes, cups, lunch 
boxes, bedding and 
backpacks, also 
jackets, hats, scarves 
now that it’s getting 
colder. This will help eliminate 
confusion and lost items. Also, 
please bring a bag or backpack to put all your 
child’s belongings in on Fridays, and make sure 
to check cubbies for art and other items daily.
Also please do keep in mind that when you 
message. We will get back to you as soon as 
possible during nap time 12:30-2:30 just so we 
don’t get off our schedule. Please remember 
to clock in your child and clock out your child.
Potty talk:  This is the exciting age of potty 
training. In this classroom we encourage all 
children to get familiar with the potty area. To 
help with this process, we recommend 
bringing your child in pull-ups (or underwear) 
rather than diapers to make it easier for them 
to learn self-skills such as pulling up and down 
their pants. Avoiding tight fitting clothing can 
help with this as well. We want to help you and 
your child with this huge and sometimes 
messy step in their life. Being consistent at 
home as we are here at school. Our 
communication with you (the parents) is key. 
Please let us know if there is anything we can 
do to make this a much easier process for you. 
We are excited for your little one to start this 
“big kid” journey.


